
Schriever SFB, in coordination with AFCEC Wildland Fire Center and regional partner agencies, are 

planning to conduct a 1700 acre prescribed burn between 15 and 30 April, 2022.  This prescribed burn 

will be undertaken on undeveloped eastern side of Schriever SFB to promote native grassland species 

and reduce wildfire risk through fuel reduction.  Base residents and personnel may notice smoke from 

the prescribed burn.  No interruption to mission operations or the activities of residents and personnel 

is expected.  

Further notice will be disseminated when an execution date in the 15-30 Apr planning window is 

selected. The final decision to undertake the prescribed burn is dependent on safe weather, wind, and 

moisture conditions.  Please see the attached map, also available at this link, for a map figure of the 

proposed action area.  If you would like more information about this prescribed burn, you may contact 

Mr. Charlie Lawton, SSFB Natural Resources Manager, at 50CES.CEIE.workflow@us.af.mil.  


